
 
 

Sub-District D2-1 Volleyball Attendance Plans 
 
 

 We will follow the NSAA Postseason Guidelines 

 Masks are required for all spectators 

 Event staff (clock operator, bookkeeper) will wear masks 

 Social distancing in the bleachers is expected, we ask that only 
families sit together 

 Teams will not switch benches 

 Limited concession stand will be available (candy bars and 
drinks) 

 Students and children will be expected to remain seated as 
much as possible 

 Players will proceed directly to locker room or designated area 
after the game 

 We are limiting the total crowd to 450. 

 We do have a locker room available but visiting teams are urged 
to come dressed 

 Diller-Odell will stream all the games on our Strive channel.  It 
can be accessed at https://striv.tv/channel/diller-odell/ 

 

https://striv.tv/channel/diller-odell/

